CITY OF PEMBROKE
CITY COUNCIL
CALLED MEETING
DECEMBER 19, 2022

A Called Meeting of the Pembroke City Council was held on December 19, 2022, at 6:00 pm at
City Hall located at 353 N. Main Street. The purpose of the Called Meeting was to adopt the
FY2023 Operating Budget for the City of Pembroke. Those in attendance were Councilmembers
Ernie Hamilton, Karen Lynn, Diane Moore, Johnnie Miller, and Mayor Pro-Tem Tiffany Zeigler.
Also in attendance was City Clerk Arlene Hobbs. Mayor Cook and City Administrator Toby
Harris were unable to attend.

Mayor Pro-Tem Zeigler called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.

Councilman Miller made a motion to adopt the FY2023 Budget for the City of Pembroke in the
amount of $4,094,105. Councilman Ernie Hamilton seconded the motion. The motion passed
unanimously.

With no further business, Councilwoman Moore made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Karen
Lynn. The motion passed unanimously.
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Arlene Hobbs, City Clerk




